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Lower Dauphin Youth Wrestling
Celebrating 30 years of tradition this season.
2018-2019 season is now upon us. Registration is now open you can sign up on our webpage which is ldwrestling.com. Registration fee is $100 this year.  Open gyms are currently being held at Lower Dauphin High Mat room every Tuesday from 6-8pm. 
	Practice starts Tuesday November 6th, 2018 in mat room from 6-8pm. Their will be a kick off dinner Monday November 5th in the High School Cafeteria starting at 6pm. This is for all wrestling parents up through senior high here you will meet the high school and junior high and youth coaches. All coaches will be available for any questions.
My name is Ike Fullerton I am currently starting my third year as youth head coach. Any questions regarding the youth season feel free to email me at Ifullerton52@yahoo.com or call or text me at (717)319-1183. 
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